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                                                                    THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                        2nd July 2025 
PTM-ALL CLASSES 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings!  
 
1. A Parent-Teacher Meeting is scheduled for Saturday, 5th July 2025 to discuss the academic 

performance of students of Prep. Junior to Class IX in Pre-Mid Term Assessments conducted 
in the month of May 2025. 

2. This meeting is an important opportunity to engage in meaningful dialogue with the teachers 
and support your child’s learning journey through constructive feedback and collaboration. 

3. We request all parents to attend the meeting as per the scheduled time from 8am to 11am. 
4. We also request you to clear all fee dues up to June 2025 on or before 5th July 2025. This will 

help us ensure smooth functioning of school activities and avoid any inconvenience to your 
child. 

 
Your cooperation and active involvement are highly appreciated! 
 
Regards, 
Principal 
 

  


